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Growing in God 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Our Jog-A-Thon kick-off assembly is this Friday, 
February 3rd.  We look forward to this year’s Jog-a-
thon on March 8.  We appreciate your support for the 
“BIG” fundraiser of the year.  Please note that we 
will be observing Presidents’ Day on February 17th and 
20th.  That makes it a 4-day weekend so wax up those 
skis and hit the slopes. 
 
Rick Lenger 
 
 
Preschool and Kindergarten Applications… 
Applications are now being accepted for 2012-2013.    
For Kindergarten, children must be 5 before 
September 1st.  Applications are now available in the 
preschool office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kindergarten Parent Information Meetings…will be 
on Thursday, February 23rd, at 9:00 a.m. or 7:00 p.m.   
Please call and reserve a place if you have an incoming 
kindergartner.  Also…be sure and let other interested 
families know. 
 
 

PSG NEWS… 
The Jog-A-Thon is coming on Thursday, March 8th.  
To help the day go smoothly, we need lots of parent 
lap counters.  Please sign up when the paperwork 
comes home.  Everyone is welcome to come and cheer 
the children on.  Our next P.S.G. meeting is Monday, 
February 6th, at 7:00 p.m.  We will finalize plans for 
the Jog-A-Thon.  Childcare is available for this 
meeting. 
 

 
Just a reminder….Early Dismissal is on Tuesday, 

February 7th.  Daycare will be available. 
 
 

 
February’s Spiritual Truth 

Salvation is by grace and not works. 
Ephesians 2:8-9 

“For it is by grace you have been saved, through 
faith—and this is not from yourselves, it  is the gift 

of God—not by works, so that no one can boast.” 
 

Character Trait: Honesty 
 

 
Valentine’s Day for Grades K-6…Tuesday, 
February 14th .  Each classroom will be celebrating 
Valentine’s Day with a party.  Children may bring 
valentines for their own classmates, as well as friends 
in other classes.  All valentines will be given out at 
designated times.  While giving “token” candy with 
cards is acceptable, please do not permit your child 
to bring extra candy or gifts for special friends on 
that day.  Any remembrance other than a card/token 
candy needs to be exchanged away from school.  
Thank you for your support and cooperation.  
“Valentine” themed shirts may be worn on this special 
day. 
 
Current Student Registration 
Registration for the 2012-2013 school year will take 
place April 2nd – April 20th.   On April 2nd  you will 
receive a registration packet, along with the tuition 
rates for next year.    
 
 
 
 
 
 

Leap Day! 
We will celebrate Leap Year by wearing leap frog 
green on Wednesday, February 29th.  We will also 
have a movie in the basement celebrating Kermit, the 
leap frog.  Teachers will send home more information 
as the date approaches.  Also, check your email. 


